
  

 

 

 

TRI-COLLEGIATE SPECIALTY MEMBERSHIP EXAMINATIONS 

EXECUTIVE 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CANDIDATES 

LIMITATION OF NUMBER OF ATTEMPTS AT 

EXAMINATIONS 

 

Candidates are advised that at a meeting of TSMEE in December 2018 it was agreed that 

the number of attempts permitted at the undernoted examinations would be limited to 

FOUR from 1 August 2019: 

TRI-COLLEGIATE DIPLOMA OF MEMBERSHIP EXAMINATION IN ORAL SURGERY 

TRI-COLLEGIATE DIPLOMA OF MEMBERSHIP EXAMINATION IN PAEDIATRIC 

DENTISTRY 

TRI-COLLEGIATE DIPLOMA OF MEMBERSHIP EXAMINTION IN SPECIAL CARE 

DENTISTRY 

From this date the four permitted attempts must also be completed within a two year period 

of first attempting the examination.   New candidates will require to attempt all components 

of the examination at their first sitting and thereafter will have three further attempts to 

successfully complete all components of the examination within the time period allowed.    

Candidates who have already attempted the examination prior to this date will be permitted a 

further three attempts to successfully complete the examination within a two year period 

from this date. 

With effect from August 2019, any candidate who has not completed the examination within 

four attempts within the time period permitted, will no longer be permitted to reapply for the 

examination. 

 

A.I. Edwards 
Chair 
TSMEE 
 
January 2019 


